
Primary children showed excellent support
for this past week’s world focus on Anti-
Bullying. Suggested by the Student Voice,
the awareness posters that many children
completed showed a very good
understanding of some of the issues and
gave a direct and clear message. These are
now displayed around the primary school,
and the winning posters from each year
group will be produced by our marketing
team and used throughout the whole year
within primary.
Class activities, assemblies and our ‘Odd
Socks Day’ all gave us the opportunity to
think, share and talk about how we can
stop bullying, what we can do to help and
support each other and how to keep raising
awareness. 
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ANTI-BULLYING WEEK
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ANTI-BULLYING POSTER COMPETITION WINNERS 

Laila
 1B



Autumn festival Charity
Event 
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The Secondary student council decided to
spread kindness and raise money to support
children with cancer by kicking off an
entertaining charity event "The Autumn
Festival". Students got together and enjoyed
the evening playing games, treasure hunting
and swaying to music. It was a wonderful day!
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The Importance of
friendship coaching
session 
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y7 had an interactive and fun coaching
session where they reflected on how
friendships can have a major impact on
health and well-being, but it's not always
easy to develop or maintain friendships.
They discussed the importance of social
connection in our lives and what we can
do to develop and nurture lasting
friendships.
Carol Mangar
Head of Guidance, Coaching and Student
Services
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Watch our generous LSAs
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During my morning and
learning walks, I’ve observed
more than enough to make me
proud of our amazing team of
LSAs and their contributions
to their classes. They were all
extremely dedicated and
focused to be as helpful and
productive as possible. They
didn’t even notice me taking
pictures of them. I’d like to
show everyone at school how
hard all LSAs have been
working. Thank you all for your
constant dedication.
Mai Mokhtar
Head Of LSAs


